
From: Teresa Salas

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

As a consumer, I support the Opt-in option for ATM and debit card overdraft 
protection. It simply should not be legal to enroll a customer in a program 
they didn''t ask for and then charge them exorbitant fees for the privilege. 
This would not be considered legal or acceptable in any other industry. 

Teresa Salas


